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From: Steve Collura  
Sent: February 26, 2024 3:46 PM 
To: Office of Ward 3 City Councillor Nrinder Nann <ward3@hamilton.ca>; Ward 12 
Office <ward12@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Jackson, Tom 
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad 
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark 
<Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; 
McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>; Angela Martin Paulo Rispoli; John 
Vanderbaaren; Kathy Wakeman  
 
Subject: Re: Stoney Creek Parking Lots 
 
Nrinder & Craig,  
 
"All of them are free" ??   Pardon me?! 
You do understand that the pink lots in your photo cannot be directly compared to the 
yellow ones, don't you?  
You're spinning this like it's an apples to apples comparison. 
 
I can't park in someone's spot - in the private lot of an apartment building - and go for a 
stroll to The Flames for butter chicken. I'll be ticketed and/or towed. 

We are talking about a 36% loss CITY OWNED SURFACE parking ahead of a major 
condo build at King E & Mountain N. 
 
Do you think the Powerhouse is going to be cool with the construction trucks filling their 
parking lot for 5 or 6 years?  
 
And again, you and the mayor continue to paint Stoney Creekers like we are ignorant to 
the high level of homelessness in the city. 
 
Councillor Matt Francis is ready and willing to work with the mayor and council to find 
locations within our ward meet your affordable housing targets and the mayor has made 
no effort to collaborate with him. 
He even presented an alternative location within the ward! 
 
A vote for my community should not be perceived as a vote against affordable 
housing. 

Steve Collura He/Him/His 
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